
 

 

Wednesday 14 December 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Four Fundraising Friday’s  
 
Thank you to everyone who took part in, or donated to, one of our four charity events this 
term. We know that once again this year has brought financial difficulties to some so this 
year’s fundraising is even more remarkable.  

Our total raised for the four charities was an amazing      £1511.91  
 
 
 

  £652.52 

    £235.00 

     £360.00  

   £264.39 
 
  
Thank you, Thank you, Thank you!       


